
Share your experiences of SEN and EHCP support  
and help improve services in Essex.

•	Do you receive Special Educational Needs (SEN) support for a special educational 

	 need or disability? 

•	Do you have an Education Health and Care Plan (EHCP)?

•	Are you a parent, carer or practitioner with children or  young people who have  

	 an EHCP or SEN support? 

If the answer is YES, we’d love to hear your thoughts through the POET survey!  
It takes just ten minutes to complete.

  

essexlocaloffer.org.uk/POET

HAVE YOUR SAY 

make sure you get involved! 
People’s opinions and experiences transform services  

We will use your feedback to improve our services in Essex, based on what matters to you.  

Your responses will also help to improve the way things are done for others in England.  

To find out more and take part in the POET survey.  

Visit: essexlocaloffer.org.uk/POET or email  POET@essex.gov.uk


